
KCHS Families,
We’re off to a strong start to the 25–26 
school year, and I’m grateful for the 
energy our students, families, and staff 
bring each day. With Homecoming now 
behind us, it feels like the year is truly in 
full swing. Each school year offers new 
opportunities to learn, grow, and support 
one another—and I’m confident this one 
will be no exception. Read on for 
important reminders and highlights as we 
move forward together this fall.

-Mr. Stuhan

Kent City Community Schools provides a nurturing learning 
environment and educates ALL students to be lifelong learners.

KENT CITY HIGH SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER

Stay Up-to-date with the 
Eagles!

● Kent City Schools

● Kent City High School

● Kent City Athletics

● Kent City District Spotlight

● School News Network

https://www.kentcityschools.org/
https://www.kentcityschools.org/highschool/
https://kentcityathletics.com/
https://www.kentcityschools.org/pub/spotlights/homepage
https://www.schoolnewsnetwork.org/category/kent-city/


Important Dates 

10/10/25
Early Release Day

10/15/25
In-Person Parent-Teacher Conferences (4 - 6 pm)

10/17 - 10/20
No School - Fall Break

10/22/25
NHS Induction Ceremony (7 pm)

10/27/25
Jostens Visit
Seniors 9:53 am
Freshmen 10:30 am

10/31/25
No KCTC or Launch U

Parent-Teacher Conferences

This year, we’re trying a new format for 
parent-teacher conferences. In the past, we 
hosted four hours of in-person conferences, 
but attendance from families was very low. 
To better connect with parents, we will still 
hold an in-person conference on 
Tuesday, October 15, from 4:00–6:00 
p.m. In addition, teachers will dedicate two 
hours during the first two weeks of October 
to making phone calls and sending emails 
to parents.

We hope this new approach allows for 
more meaningful communication and 
makes it easier for families to stay engaged 
in their student’s learning.

Work-Based Learning (WBL) 
Expands

Last year, we launched our Work-Based 
Learning (WBL) program under the 
supervision of Mr. Wilson, and we are 
excited to see how much it has grown in its 
second year. This fall, more than 15 
juniors and seniors are participating, 
gaining valuable real-world experience 
while continuing their studies at KCHS.

The WBL program helps students explore 
career pathways, build professional skills, 
and make connections that will serve them 
long after graduation. We are proud of the 
growth of this program and look forward to 
seeing how it continues to benefit our 
students.



Varsity eSports – Season Two

KCHS is proud to be entering the second season of 
our Varsity eSports program! What started last year 
as a brand-new opportunity has quickly grown into 
an exciting team activity for our students. eSports 
gives players the chance to compete at a high level, 
build teamwork and communication skills, and 
represent our school in a rapidly growing arena of 
competition.

We’re looking forward to another strong season and 
can’t wait to see how our team continues to grow in 
both skill and school spirit.

Early Dismissal Reminder

If your student needs to leave school early, we kindly 
ask that you call the office the morning of the day 
they will be leaving. This allows us to prepare a pass 
in advance and minimizes classroom interruptions 
when we have to page into a lesson.

Thank you for helping us keep the learning 
environment focused and running smoothly!

CONTACT US

Kent City High School
351 North Main Street
Kent City, MI 49330

(616)-678-4210

Get Involved at KCHS!

Kent City High School offers a 
variety of ways for students to get 
involved beyond the 
classroom—athletics, band, 
after-school clubs, and activities 
like chess or forensics. Getting 
connected to school in this way has 
a huge impact on student success.

If you or your student need help 
finding the right fit, reach out to      
Mr. Stuhan or Mr. Vogel—we’re 
happy to help!


